
 

 
 
 

Telephone (02) 4325 8222 Please Quote 20286203 
  Paul Donnellan:sh 
  17 February 2015 
 
 
Mr Warwick Anderson 
General Manager – Networks Branch 
Australian Energy Regulator 
GPO Box 3131 
CANBERRA  ACT  2601 
 
NSWACTelectricity@aer.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Anderson 
 
 
I refer to the recent SSROC submission to the AER regarding Ausgrid’s Revised Public 
Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014 – 2019. 
 
Please accept this letter as Gosford City Council's endorsement of the recommendations 
by SSROC and confirmation of Council's support of SSROC’s challenge to the substantial 
price increases outlined in the Ausgrid Pricing Proposal. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Ed Sukesh 
Manager Construction Planning & Management 
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